
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th February 2020 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Monday 10th February all Key Stage 2 classes will take part in some drama 
workshops run by Jenna from Mud Pie Arts. The workshops are based around the 
Victorian Topic and look at the lives of George Stephenson and George Leeman, and 
will be a fantastic enhancement for the children’s learning. 
 
There is no cost for these workshops as the PTA have kindly funded them for all 
children. Key Stage 1 workshops will take place in the summer term. 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to thank the PTA for all their hard work raising 
funds to support our children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Vicky Hearson 
Assistant Headteacher 
v.hearson@ebor.academy 

 
 
 
 

 
 


